
 

 

Important Information Regarding The 

Annual Shareholders Meeting 

 

Due to the COVID-19 for the safety of our Staff and Members: 

We have decided to postpone our Annual Shareholders 

Meeting scheduled for April 22, 2020 TO A LATER DATE.  

We are still working on the details of this rescheduled meeting 

and will provide more information once it is available.  

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this 

time. And as always, we thank you for your ongoing support 

and look forward to serving your financial needs for many years 

to come! 

 

 


